
The meeting came to order at 10:02. 

An announcement was made that Marge Zook was recovering from surgery. Members wished her a 

speedy recovery. 

An announcement was made that Tartan Day Celebration will be held on April 1 at 2:30. 

A set of Census Evaluation Field Books from Ireland in the 1830s is available on line. 

The Wisconsin State Genealogical Society Meeting will be on April 7th and 8th. 

The National Genealogical Society Conference will be on May 10th through the 13th. 

The Fox Valley Genealogical Society meeting will be on September 23rd. 

The Lake County Annual Conference will be on November 11th. 

The Walworth County Genealogical Society will meet on the first Tuesday in May. 

The Highland Games will be held in Itasca, Illinois, on June 16th and 17th. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Dick Gilbert reported that BIGWILL had $1,339.80 

 

Programs 

The May 20th program will have two sessions with lunch in between. 

Both programs will be on Scotland. 

The program on July 15th will be on Find My Past. 

The program on September 16th will be on maps and research. 

The November 18th program will be on Irish Resources. 

 

Award 

Karen Glass was given an award to thank her for her work in editing the newsletter. 

 

Refreshments 

Prudy Sullivan thanked members who contributed refreshments for the meeting. 

Website 



Rollie Littlewood mentioned that the Irish Program at the Fountaindale Public Library would be available 

for 90 days 

 

Program 

The March 18th program was on the reavers of the Scottish/English border. 

 


